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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 11:28 AM
To: Adria Harper
Cc: Julie Phillips
Subject: RE: move Document Nos. 05528-2019 and 05552-2019 to the 20200091 docket. 

Thank you for the clarification.  Per your request below, we will move DNs 05528-2019 and 05552-
2019 from Docket 20190131 to Docket 20200091; leaving no copy in Docket 20190131. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Adria Harper <AHarper@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 11:03 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Julie Phillips <JPhillip@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: move Document Nos. 05528-2019 and 05552-2019 to the 20200091 docket.  
 
Apologies, it's in 20190131-EU, the storm rules docket from 2019. 
 
Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6082 
 
Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the 
Florida Public Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available 
to anyone upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 11:01 AM 
To: Adria Harper 
Cc: Julie Phillips 
Subject: RE: move Document Nos. 05528-2019 and 05552-2019 to the 20200091 docket.  
 
What docket are they currently located in? 
________________________________________ 
From: Adria Harper 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 10:39 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Julie Phillips 
Subject: move Document Nos. 05528-2019 and 05552-2019 to the 20200091 docket. 
 
Hi Dorothy. 
 
I would like to request that the Clerk’s office move Document Nos. 05528-2019 and 05552-2019 to 
the 20200091 docket. Anything else I need to do to make that happen? 
 
Thanks, 
Adria 
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Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us<mailto:AHarper@psc.state.fl.us> 
(850) 413-6082 
 
Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the 
Florida Public Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available 
to anyone upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 




